
CALLING ALL ADVOCATES

THE WILD FREE-ROAMING HORSES AND BURROS ACT
was signed into law on   December 15, 1971

Are we going to let this 40 year anniversary  fade away without 
shining a light on our wild horses and burros?    It’s time to 
honor the work of Wild Horse Annie.  It’s also the perfect 
opportunity to  bring the plight of America’s wild horses and 
burros  into the public eye once again.

We are calling  on all advocates to organize a candlelight vigil in 
the  city nearest you on  Thursday, December 15th.   Let’s all 
come together with a theme of “Keep their light shining”.   
Bring some  candles, coffee, hot chocolate, and  most important 
of all, bring your friends and neighbors.  Whether small or large, 
your group  can make a difference. 

Now is the time to show our solidarity and  make it clear that

We are here -  We are united  - We are not going 
away

Those of you who choose to organize a candlelight vigil , please log onto 
to our facebook page.  “ Keep Their Light Shining”.   Tell us your city and 
keep us updated as to how many will attend your function.


